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March 29, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I am writing to thank everyone for your cooperation and support this school year. It has been a very
trying year for everyone. However, through the hard work of our staff, as well as your support at home,
our collective effort has enabled us to provide as many in-person learning opportunities as possible
while abiding by the guidelines set forth by the Pennsylvania Department of Health and the
Pennsylvania Department of Education.

This school year has also emphasized the importance of parent/ teacher communication in order for our
students to be successful. We are not out of the woods regarding COVID-19, we will remain diligent in
keeping our students and staff safe, while continuing to provide a positive learning experience in both
our traditional classroom setting, as well as our virtual learning academy.

As we move into the fourth nine weeks, which begins on March 31, 2021, | am proud to say that all of
our teachers and staff who chose to be vaccinated, have received their vaccinations. In addition, the
CDC has minimized the recommended physical distancing requirement in schools from six feet to three
feet when abiding by the face mask mandate. While some restrictions and guidelines have relaxed, we
will continue to utilize the same safety and mitigation procedures that were established at the start of
this school year in order to maintain a safe and healthy learning environment within our buildings.

If your child is currently attending our virtual academy, and you would like them to return to face-to-
face instruction for the fourth nine weeks, | encourage you to contact your child’s school and they will
be happy to assist in the transition. Thank you for your continued cooperation and support throughout
2020-2021 school year.

Sincerely,

Rl e |

William R. Henderson I
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